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Mass Schedule for this week  

Date Time Mass Intentions Feast 

Sa         9th   5.30pm     St P’s Ellie Doyle (for health) Vigil of the 15th Sunday of OT 

Su         10th    9.30am     St J’s For the Parish  15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 11.00am   St P’s Marie Crotty L  

M          11th   No Mass  St Benedict Ab, Patron of Europe 

Tu          12th    8.00am     St P’s Special Intention Weekday in Ordinary Time (Wk 15) 

W          13th  8.00am     St P’s Anne Haworth L Weekday in Ordinary Time 

Th         14th  No Mass  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

F            15th  8.00am     St P’s Vincent Tomlinson L St Bonaventure BD 

                         (Each Saturday there is a Holy Hour from 4.30pm with Benediction at 5.15pm)   
 
L = Lately Dead, A = Anniversary of Death, R = Remembrance          M = Martyr, V = Virgin, B = Bishop, Pp = Pope 
P = Personal Intention, S = Sick, B = Birthday   F = Founders Mass             D = Doctor, P = Priest, R = Religious 

Please pray for the following, the anniversary of 
whose deaths occur at this time.   Winifride Brown, 
Elizabeth Clayton, Mary Josephine Wilcock, Joan 
Mary Holden and Teresa Crotty.  May they rest in 
the peace of the Lord. 
 
 
 
Readings at Mass 

  15th Sunday of OT  (Yr C) 16th Sunday of OT 

First Deut 30; 10 – 14 Gen 18; 1 – 10 

Second Col 1; 15 – 20 Col 1; 24 – 28 

Gospel Luke 10; 25 - 37 Luke 10; 38 - 42 

 
 
 
 
Diocesan Website: 
  http://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk  
for information on our Diocese and what is happening. 

 
 
 
 

Praying with the Pope in July 2022 
For the elderly:   We pray for the elderly 

who represent the roots and memories of 

a people; may their experience and 

wisdom help young people to look towards 

the future with hope and responsibility. 
 

Look at www.ThePopeVideo.org for more 
information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Samaritan was moved 

with compassion 
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This Sunday  
Is the 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time.   In the 
gospel Jesus tells the story of the Good Samaritan 
to illustrate the question:  “Who is my 
neighbour?”. 
 
Benediction and the 11am Mass 
Takes place in St Peter’s as usual, even though 
the boarders are on holiday. 
 
The 5.30pm Vigil Mass 
The Catholic students taking part in the Summer 
Language programme will join the 5.30pm Mass. 
 
Fr John McCabe visiting 
Fr John McCabe from the Stamford Hill parish is 
staying with Fr Tim until Friday to make his 
annual retreat. 
 
Stonyhurst and SMH 
Are now on their summer break.   St Joseph’s 
pupils still have a week and a half to go before 
they break up.   We keep them all in our prayers. 
 
Next Sunday 
Is the 16th Sunday of Ordinary time.   In the 
gospel Jesus is invited to the house of Martha and 
Mary.    
 
Ecumenical Service 
There will be an ecumenical service, followed by 
lunch, in St Joseph’s primary on Wednesday 27th 
July beginning at 11am.   To book a place, please 
phone Fr Brian on 01254 878352. 
 
St Ignatius day celebrations (31st July) 
To celebrate the feast of St Ignatius about 100 
parishioners from Liverpool, Manchester and 
Preston will come here to enjoy a shared picnic 
on the SMH lawns from 2pm until the celebration 
of Benediction at 4pm.  Hopefully we can supply 
some light refreshments for our visitors. 
 

Confirmation 
The age for confirmation in the Diocese of Salford 
is now 13+.   Any parishioners in year 8 or above 
can enrol in a confirmation programme starting in 
September.   We will join with Clitheroe and 
Whalley in preparing our youth for this 
sacrament.   Please let Fr Tim know if you would 
like to be part of this programme. 
 

 

Wedding Blessings 
Please pray for Oliver Bolton and Danielle Holden 
who will be celebrating the sacrament of 
marriage in St Peter’s this week. 
 

Fr Tim – health update 
Fr Tim has begun his treatment for prostate 
cancer.   So far there have been no side effects.   
He is grateful for your prayers and offers of help. 
 

Visiting Priest 
The provincial has asked if Fr Vincent Vaz SJ from 
India can come to Stonyhurst during August for a 
mini-Sabbatical.   A very timely visit!   He will be 
able to help with Masses.  Fr Tim was able to 
speak to him in Goa last Tuesday.   He still doesn’t 
have his visa yet, so keep your fingers crossed.   
Sadly his brother, who lives in London, is very 
seriously ill. 
 
Theft from the Cemetery 
A week ago someone broke into the shed in the 
cemetery to steal some grass cutting equipment.    
If anyone saw anything suspicious, please let Fr 
Tim know. 
 
Diocesan report on the Universal Synod 
The Diocese of Salford has produced a report 
summarising the reports received from parishes 
and individuals of the diocese.   The brief version 
of this is available at the back of the church.   The 
fuller version is on the diocesen website.   The 
points that our groups make have been included.   
The next stage is for the reports from all of the 
dioceses of England and Wales to be combined 
and forwarded to Rome.  
 
Visiting the sick and housebound 
During this week, Fr Tim hopes to visit those who 
can’t come to church on a Sunday.   If you know 
of someone who would like a visit, please let him 
know. 
 
Hymn Books 
Fr Tim has removed the College Cantionales from 
the end of each bench.   There is a supply on the 
back bench.   Please take a book from there for 
Mass and return it afterwards. 
 
 
 


